
CEPTD/FLED

$Iathz & dtmum, ntcr OGT 2 2013
3ei irnufliCatithi Gomml

aavn@s-pIaw.com
240

Ofli Ithe Secretary

i. itmutn
1250 4 $tt.

Iee@s-plaw.com
(zoz) zg-ngi1

rc (202) 23-UB1B
-mMI 4ht@-phzhr.tmn

October 25, 2013

VIA HAND DELIVERY
Marlene H. Dortch, Esq.
Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
445 12111 Street SW
Washington, DC 20054

Re: Station WRRL(AM)
Rainelle, West Virginia
Facility ID No. 54411
Shilo Communications, Inc.

7
ci

Notice of Change of Studio Location

Dear Ms. Dortch:

On behalf of Shilo Communications, Inc., licensee of Station WRR.L(AM), Rainelle,
West Virginia, this will notify the Commission that Station WRRL has a new main studio
location: 823 South SewelI Street, Rainelle, West Virginia 25962. The telephone number is (704)
438-6433. Please contact undersigned counsel in the event the Commission has any questions
with respect to this notification.

Sincerely, -

Lee J. Peltzman
Counsel for
Shilo Communications, Inc.
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